
 
PennDOT Holding Info Session On Paoli Transportation Center 
Highway Improvements 

Staff will be on hand to discuss potential roadway improvements around the Paoli Train 
Station 
 
By Max Bennett (Patch Staff)-February 27, 2017 10:42 am ET 
 

With roadway improvement alternatives being 
floated around the Paoli Train Station, staff from 
PennDOT will be on hand next week to discuss 
the project and answer questions from the 
public. 

Staff will hold an info session from 6 p.m. to 9 
p.m. on Monday, March 6 at the Tredyffrin 
Township Building 1100 Duportail Road, 
Berwyn. 

The Paoli Transportation Center Highway 
Improvements Project is Phase 2 of the Paoli 
Intermodal Transportation Center project, 
according to engineering firm Michael Baker 
International. 

The project is comprised of three phases. 

Phase 1 is currently in construction and includes improvements to the Paoli train station and ADA 
enhancements. 

Phase 2 builds off of Phase 1 work and includes highway improvements associated with the Relocated 
North Valley Road over the Amtrak railroad tracks, removal of the existing North Valley Road Bridge over 
the tracks, and modifications to the parking lots on both sides of the tracks, according to the firm. 

You can see a full conceptual analysis of the project online here. 

Contact Michael Baker International at (215) 444-0888 if you require special assistance at the meeting. 

For more information, contact Mirlene Saintval, PennDOT Project Manager, at (610)205-6857. 
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http://www.tredyffrin.org/Home/ShowDocument?id=9680
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